10/23/2020

To: Whom It May Concern
RE: Surrender of Authorization for E050039

A construction project on campus between our studio location and this emergency backup ES severed
the communications and control capabilities. A further survey of the required repairs to return the ES to
operational status has revealed that it will be cost prohibitive even with the successful Incumbent ES
Lump Sum filing.

This ES will not be returned to operation and therefore, we will surrender the license.

Sincerely,

Saxon Holbrook Ray’Ekness
Technical Director, Broadcast Media Center Director, Broadcast Media Center
University of Montana University of Montana

Missoula, MT 59812 Missoula, MT 59812



